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Inside this issue: 

“We are looking 

forward to the year 

ahead...including 

examining ways to 

connect with 

parents…” 

Marilyn Kolody,      

MAPC President 

The Manitoba Association of Parent Councils is dedicated to supporting, promoting, and enhancing meaningful 

involvement and participation of parents in order to improve the education and well-being of children in Manitoba. 

A Message From the PresidentA Message From the PresidentA Message From the President   

A 
hhh…summer. Children with dreams of long, lazy days ahead, and parents who are 
thankful for a break from packing lunches (or maybe that’s just me!) 

Heading into summer is a nice way to begin my term as President and I am excited 
to take on this role. The MAPC Board is pleased to welcome three new directors, each of 
whom brings their own unique set of experiences and talents. Recently, during our Annual 
Retreat, directors all had a chance to get to know one another a little better, consider how 
we can contribute individually, and explore directions to take in the future. We are looking 
forward to the year ahead, with plans to wrap up some of our ongoing projects and to begin 
some new, including examining ways to connect with parents and parent groups using 
available technologies, and enhancing our use of social media and our website. 

We are thankful for the many member schools who, over the past year, have invited MAPC 
to their meetings, joined us either in Winnipeg or in Brandon for the popular Chairperson’s 
Breakfast, connected with us at our first-ever anti-bullying forum, or at our AGM and 
Conference. Through the discussions we have with you, we learn of the issues facing parents 
and parent groups throughout the province, and are able to share ways in which we take on 
the challenges we face.  

Have a wonderful summer, and we look forward to working with you in the fall! 

Marilyn Kolody 
MAPC President 

Renewing Your MAPC Renewing Your MAPC Renewing Your MAPC 

MembershipMembershipMembership   

M 
embership information packages 

were recently mailed out to all 

school divisions in Manitoba for 

the 2013—2014 school year.  Over the 

summer months, many of the divisions will 

complete registration on behalf of your 

Parent Advisory Council and confirmations 

will be mailed out to your PAC in September.  

MAPC will then send membership 

information in mid September to individual 

schools that have not yet been registered by 

their division. If you are unsure if your 

division supports MAPC membership, please 

inquire with the division office.  You can get 

further information and download 

membership forms by visiting the MAPC 

website.  Please note that all memberships 

must be confirmed by WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нпΣ нлмп in 

order to have voting privileges at the MAPC 

Annual General Meeting on !ǇǊƛƭ нсΣ нлмп. 

http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Board_of_Directors
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Chairperson_Breakfast
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Chairperson_Breakfast
http://mapc.mb.ca/PDFs/Bullying%20Forum%20Evaluation%20Feedback.pdf
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/MAPC_AGM_BACKGROUND
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/MAPC_AGM_BACKGROUND
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Membership_Registration


 

 

July 01—Canada Day 
July 09—Nunavut Day 
July 11—World Population Day 
July 17—International Justice Day  
July 20—National Parks Day 
July 20—27 —National Drowning Prevention Week 
 
August is First Aid Month 
 
August 05—Civic Holiday 
August 07—08—Eid al Fitr (dates may vary) 
August 09—International Day of World’s Indigenous People 
August 12—International Youth Day 
August 23—International Day in Remembrance of the Slave Trade 
and its Abolition 
 
September is Arthritis, Muscular Dystrophy, Breakfast for 
Learning, Healthy Communities, and Country Music Month 
 
September 02—Labour Day 
September 04—06—Rosh Hashanah 
September 08—International Literacy Day 
September 09—Fetal Alcohol Syndrome Awareness Day 
September 10—Suicide Prevention Day 
September 13—14—Yom Kippur 
September 21—International Day of Peace 
September 30—International Translation Day 

Dates to Remember 
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Parents Enjoy 2013 Conference 

T 
he opening evening of the 2013 AGM and 

Conference was, without a doubt, a night of 

celebration!  MAPC welcomed over 92 

delegates, educational partners and displayers as we 

set out to honour parents for 100 years of 

involvement in education throughout Manitoba 

schools! Special recognition went to parent, Theresa 

Tougas, Lord Selkirk 

School, who was 

this yearõs recipient 

of the Judy Aiken 

Memorial Award.  

You can read more 

about Theresaõs 

contributions here. 

Delegates also told 

us the dinner 

provided by the Victoria Inn and Conference Centre 

was delicious and the service delightful.  The 

celebration included Friday evening entertainment 

provided by Comedian, Big Daddy Tazz.  He not only 

prompted hearty laughter from the audience but had 

the ability to connect with parents on a personal level 

by sharing his own life experiences. 

 The Annual General Meeting started things 

off Saturday morning and provided delegates with the 

opportunity to learn more about MAPCõs initiatives 

and strategic goals while providing them with insight 

into the inner workings of the organization. PAC 

Members were presented with the financial report, 

position statements and resolutions, and had the 

chance to share concerns their PAC may have. 

 The afternoon included a Q & A session 

hosted by the Honourable Nancy Allan, Minister of 

Education and workshops facilitated by Judith 

Cameron, MAPC President and Joan Zaretsky, Ph.D. 

Special thanks also to our sponsors: Interlake, 

Brandon, Louis Riel and Seven Oaks School Divisions 

as well as Westwood Elementary.  Weõd also like to 

say thank you to this yearõs Displayers, Prize Donors 

and volunteers for helping ensure the MAPC 

conference was a success!  Read what delegates had 

to say about the conference by clicking here. 

Ȱ4ÈÅ ÆÏÏÄ ×ÁÓ ÇÒÅÁÔȟ ÔÈÅ 

ÃÏÍÐÁÎÙ ×ÁÓ ÇÒÅÁÔȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 

ÅÎÔÅÒÔÁÉÎÍÅÎÔ ×ÁÓ ÆÁÂÕÌÏÕÓȦȱ 

 - $ÅÌÅÇÁÔÅ 

 

Thank you to 

our Premier 

Supporter of 

the 2013 MAPC 

AGM and 

Conference!  

http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Judy_Aiken_Award
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Judy_Aiken_Award
http://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/walking-school-bus-sets-positive-example-207157661.html
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/MAPC_AGM_BACKGROUND
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/PDFs/EvaluationResultsAGM2013Delegates.pdf
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A 
ll members who attended the MAPC Annual 

General Meeting and Conference on May 3 

& 4, 2013 received a draft  copy of the 

MAPC Membership Terms of Reference Manual.  The 

manual serves as a governing document outlining 

policies that affect membership and show the 

operation of the MAPC Board of Directors.  MAPC 

would like to encourage parent advisory councils to 

review the document and  share any feedback, 

questions or concerns with the MAPC office with the 

subject line, ATTENTION: POLICY COMMITTEE, no 

later than October 15, 2013.  If a representative 

from your PAC did not attend the AGM, please get a 

copy of the manual by downloading one from the 

MAPC website.  We appreciate your input and look 

forward to your comments. 

Your Opinion Matters! 

 

 

MAPC Summer Closure 

Understanding MAPC Policies 

The MAPC office will close for the school 

year on Wednesday, June 26th, 2013.  

Emails and messages will be checked 

periodically throughout the summer 

months.  The office will re-open on 

Tuesday, September 3, 2013. 

Have a wonderful and safe summer 

holiday! 

Leading Supporter: 

 

 

 

 

 

Proud Supporters: 

 

 

 

Westwood Elementary 

Parent Advisory Council 

Thank you to Additional Sponsors of the 
2013 MAPC AGM and Conference! 

http://www.mapc.mb.ca/By-laws_and_Constitution
http://www.mapc.mb.ca


 

 

1005 - 401 York Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB   R3C 0P8 

Phone: 204-956-1770 

Toll free:  1-877-290-4702   

  

Fax: 204-956-7780 

www.mapc.mb.ca 

info@mapc.mb.ca 

Facebook.com/mapcmb 

Twitter.com/mapcmb 

Manitoba Association of 

Parent Councils 

9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ .ƻŀǊŘ    5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ  ²ƛƴƴƛǇŜƎ hŶŎŜ 

Marilyn Kolody— President   Ethel Raine  Naomi Kruse—Executive Director and Advocacy  

Rachelle Ladd —Vice-President   Renee Agren     Project Coordinator 

Khalid Mahmood—Treasurer   Sandy Pott        Renee Ritchot—Administrative Assistant 

Lynn Nolden —Secretary    Nina Van Drunen 

Judith Cameron—Past President 

.h!w5 hC 5Lw9/¢hw{  
нлмоτнлмп 

 

We’re on Facebook and Twitter  - 

giving you an easier way to keep 

up with what’s going on with 

parents and education in 

Manitoba.  

 

Phone:  204-956-1770        Toll Free:  1-877-290-4702       Fax:  204-956-7780                                                                                

www.mapc.mb.ca        info@mapc.mb.ca         www.facebook.com/mapcmb        www.twitter.com/mapcmb 
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ASK MAPC! 
  

Do you have a question you would like  

to see addressed in the newsletter?  

Would you like to know more about helping  

your group to become more effective?  

Please email info@mapc.mb.ca,  

phone 204-956-1770 or toll free 1-877-290-4702,  

or fax your question or suggestion  

to the MAPC office at  

204-956-7780.  

Specific groups will not be identified within the newsletter. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

The 2014 MAPC                      

AGM and Conference is                             

April 25 & 26, 2014!  


